From: Patti Oshar

Date: April 17, 2022 at 4:50:41 PM EDT

To:

Subject: Letter of Resignation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, and know the content is safe. Note that even familiar contacts can have compromised attachments. Contact the IT Department if you are unsure.

Hi Grant, Cynthia and Trevor,

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the Town of Essex Arts, Culture and Tourism Committee effective immediately. Unfortunately, my calendar has changed such that attending meetings consistently has become a challenge. I understand the importance of quorum in allowing the business of the committee to move forward and don't want to hinder that progress.

I have enjoyed the opportunity to serve and wish the committee the best going forward.

Sincerely, Patti Oshar